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Planning Inspectorate interested party ref : 20023296 & 20023297

Dear Sir,

I write to you regarding the above and ScottishPower Renewables proposed siting of the onshore infrastructure
for their proposal at Friston in Suffolk.
I totally understand the need for these wind projects and whilst the offshore location and construction of the
above projects is totally right for this countries green energy needs, I do ask you to please look at the proposed
SPR plans for the onshore element of this project.
I understand that the BEIS is in fact currently looking for a holistic and less damaging solution to the question
of how to connect offshore energy to the National Grid.

In fact only yesterday (19th May) during Prime Ministers question time when asked by James Cartlidge
(Suffolk South MP) about the timetable for delivering an offshore grid....the Prime Minister confirmed his
support for an offshore grid and that in his words “it’s vital that the we bring the energy onshore in a way that
has minimal disruption for local communities”
That was indeed very refreshing to hear.
The current process of individual power companies building onshore substations for their own wind farms is
destructive to many communities and the environment and completely unnecessary.
I would ask that when the Planning Inspectorate submit their recommendations for EA One North and EA Two
to you that the offshore part of this development is approved and the onshore development is rejected in favour
of an Offshore Grid connection.

From
Mrs C Munden




